
Report AAPP 2023 FALL (September) AWSC 

This season continues to be uneventful. 
 
 Currently there is one person nearing completion of requirements to be   
certified as an Amias. 
 
There are 11(eleven) active alateen groups and 14 (fourteen)  
inactive groups. 
44 recertified amias and 4 new certified amias (48 total). 
 
Have continued to participate in committee meetings, do articles for the Northern 
Hi Lights, stay in contact with Alateen Coordinator Mary S., and assist amias and 
other interested al-anon with the alateen training modules. 
One needs to be familiar wth the alateen guidelines. 
 
This service position is sometimes quite busy in the spring but once a routine is 
developed it flows quite smoothly.  There were several changes made by WSO 
that have helped improve the process.  I have appreciated the support and 
camaraderie experienced in this service position.   And wish the same for the new 
AAPP. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Mary D. 
AAPP 
9/14/2023 

 


